
Rector Search Committee Update  
 
In December, the RSC presented to the vestry the Office of Transition Ministry (OTM) Portfolio.  The vestry 
and Rev. Thorpe, of the OTM, recommended some revisions and the RSC delivered a revised version to the 
vestry for approval.  Once approved, the document will be forwarded to the diocese.  The OTM will use the 
Portfolio to create an online profile of St. Timothy’s for potential candidates to review.  The next step in the 
rector search process is to receive candidate profiles from the OTM.  In January, with direction from the dio-
cese, the search committee will prepare for candidate interviews once names are received.  Additional infor-
mation and updates will be published in the weekly eNews, bulletins, and future Word articles.  Your questions 
and comments are welcome anytime, rsc@saint-timothys.org.   
 
Heavenly Father, thank you for your infinite blessings and for making us instruments of your holy 
work during this time of renewal and discernment, as we prepare to welcome our new Rector to St. 
Timothy’s. 
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